
2022 Meeting Dates 

Wednesdays 10-11.30am 

27th April 

15th June 

Main Entrance, York St, Luton LU2 0HA  
Windmill Hill request that all visitors take a lateral flow test before attending.  

Tests are available to complete on arrival to the school, if required.  
Please stay at home if you test positive, or feel unwell.  

In partnership with  
Windmill Hill School,  

The Autism Spectrum Team 
host the support group for  

families affected by autism in 
the local community. 

Parents and carers are welcome to attend.  
 

Please join us for a hot drink, conversation, and the 
 opportunity to share information and advice on a range of topics 

in a supportive environment. 
 

We do not expect parents to bring children to these  
meetings 

Contact the Autism Spectrum Team (SENS): 01582 548151, 

chloe.bishop@luton.gov.uk for more information, including details about 

FLAG, our online support group.  

Osoby zainteresowane spotkaniem z polskim konsultantem moga zgłosić swój udział 
emailem                                                                                                                                                     

If you would like to talk with our Polish speaking Advisor at the meetings, please notify us by 
email.  


